
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          
 
 
 
 
 
 Dear Parents,                    2nd June 2020 
 
As your children continue to use our key worker service, we hope that the social distancing and hygiene 

measures around school offer reassurance that we are doing everything we can to keep your children safe. 

It was good to see how smoothly our one-way walking systems worked yesterday; thank you with your 

cooperation with this. 

There are a few minor points that we would like to remind you of: 

 All children should have sun cream applied before they enter school as outdoor learning is 

encouraged.  

 Children can bring sun cream with them, however staff will be unable to support them in applying it. 

Roll-on sun creams are easier for children to apply. 

 Children should bring a sun hat with them to protect them from the sun, and a full water bottle. Both 

of these items can be put on their tables. 

 Children do not need to bring school bags with them. 

 Lunch must be brought in a bag rather than their lunch boxes so that all rubbish can be disposed of, 

including the bag. 

 Lunches should not contain yoghurts as pupils are eating in carpeted classrooms.  

 

Once again, thank you for your support and please contact the school office via phone or email if you have 

any further queries.  

Yours sincerely 
Mr Milne  


